
 
NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 

 
 

BRIDGE CLOSURE 
Queen Alexandra Bridge, 

Port Of Cardiff 
 

Due to a damaged sheave, the Queen Alexandra Bridge 

is closed to all road traffic whilst essential repairs are 

undertaken. 

It is anticipated that the bridge will return to service on 

2nd September. 

Port traffic should therefore use the Compass Bridge 

during this closure. 

ABP apologises to all port users for any inconvenience 

incurred during this outage. 

 
Chris Green, 
Port Manager 

Cardiff 
30

th
 August 2016 


